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STAGGERED REOPENING FROM MONDAY 25 OCTOBER

Dear staff, parents and carers

As previously advised, the school will re-open on Monday 25 October; however, given the current situation in the JBT, and to support the health and safety of children, families, staff and the Wreck Bay Community, we will have a staggered return to school. This means that from:

Monday 25 October, students from Preschool to Year 2 will return to the classroom 

Monday 1 November, students from Years 3-6 return to classroom

Remote learning and home learning packs will continue to be provided for Years 3-6 for the next week. 

We apologise for the seemingly endless delays and changes of plans; it seems that things do change very quickly in this world we currently live in.

We understand that some families may not yet feel comfortable returning their children to the classroom at this point in time. If this is the case for your family, of course we respect your decision. If you do choose to keep your children at home, please contact the school on Monday to let us know and so we can arrange learning packages for your child(ren).

A reminder that whilst staff and visitors are required to wear masks on site, they are not compulsory for primary aged children but may be worn by children in years 3-6 at the discretion of the students and their parents/carer. 

Of course, if your child is unwell, with any symptoms of cold or flu, they should not come to school and if they develop symptoms whilst at school we will need to send them home. 

Kind regards
Lana 
Principal
Jervis Bay School 
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